
Cricket Season
Opening Dinner

Calling all cricket enthusiasts across all year levels from the Scotch Cricket Community 
(Including Year 7 boys in 2025). 

The McLeod Club (Cricket Auxiliary) warmly invites you to join us for our annual dinner held 
at Scotch College to celebrate the opening of the 2024/25 cricket season.  

Guest Speaker: Andrew Fekete (fast bowler, Australian Test Player, Victoria and BBL).

Fabulous auction items, cricket memorabilia and raffle prizes to be won on the night!   

Michael Kelly, Jay Baker and Andrew Walton will share Scotch Cricket plans for the 
upcoming season across all year levels.

Date:   Wednesday 30th October, 2024
Time:   6pm to 9pm
Venue:  Boykett Room, Cardinal Pavilion, Scotch College
Cost:   $40 students / $60 adults
Drinks:   Wine /Beer available on the night 
Dress:   Boys: summer school uniform

Try Booking:  https://www.trybooking.com/1302682 

Bookings close Friday 25th October. Book early as numbers are limited.
Any queries: Ange Winneke, angelawinneke@gmail.com, 0400 379 699


